From: Nicolas Norton [

Sent: 22 May 2020 15:44
To: Planning

cc: I
Subject: 11 Well Road - 2020/2040/T
Dear Sir/Madam

We are writing in response to the above application for proposed works to trees located in the back
garden of 11 Well Road.

T1 (sliver birch) is one of the last beautiful and untouched trees in this small corner of Hampstead.
We wondered if the same result could be achieved with a slight thinning of the tree rather than the

crown being reduced by 15%?

We would like assurance that great caution is taken with this tree as in the immediate area, namely
in the garden of 15 Well Walk, the trees have recently been rather butchered.

We also wondered whether it would be possible during these difficult times for anyone to visit the
site to see both of these trees before any work is carried out?

We should be most grateful.
Yours faithfully

Vivien and Nicolas Norton



